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Windsor Volunteer Fire Department
Minutes of the April 21st, 2015 Meeting

Members in attendance:

Jason Ready

Arthur Strout

Kevin Ready

Dennis Strout

Ray Chavarie

Carol Chavarie

Norm Black

Jon Mittleman

Trevor Strout

Snapper St. Amand

Clarence Brann

Tim Dostie

 

President opened meeting at 7:30
Secretaries Minutes – The Minutes of the 3/17/15 were accepted as read Carol/Tim.  The Minutes of the 4/17/15 Annual Meeting were accepted as read Carol/Tim 
Chiefs Report – School Call, Vehicle Off road, garage fire.
Fire Treasurers Report – Chiefs Stipend was paid.  Report was accepted as read Carol/Jason
Rescue Treasurers Report – Directors Stipend was paid.  Report was accepted as read Carol/Tim

Eng 1 – Updated first aid kit
Eng 2 – good

Tank 3 – good

Tank 4 – good

Forestry 5 – none
Utility 6 – Thursday Fleet Services for things to be fixed.
Equipment – The ladder purchase is TBD.  SCBA bottle holder quotes are in.  Dennis bought one that we needed.
Communications – none
Training – 6/14/15 will be a water shuttle training.
Rescue – 13 calls last period.  There is $75,000 on the town warrant for a new rescue vehicle.  Rescue might spend money on vehicle extrication tools.
Old Business – Gas torches will need to be on hold before buying.  The ID tags might be done some day.  The bylaw changes have been rescinded.
New Business – The fairground public safety building has had ground broken on.  Fire and Rescue will make small contributions.  A motion was made to change internet providers to TWC Arthur/ Carol.  Motion passed.  A motion was made to replace the curtains for an amount not to exceed $500.  Arthur/Tim Motion Passed.  A motion was made to buy a 12’ fiberglass ladder for an amount not to exceed $275 Ray/Arthur  Motion Passed.  The copier is junk.  Quotes for new machines and leasing will be acquired.  Toll Boot will be on June 6th.  Public Hearing for fire truck will be May 26th.  Ray will be looking elsewhere for fire gear than fire tech and safety because of long delays.  Hose testing will be May 30th.  A motion was made to buy bleeder caps for hose testing for each required total not to exceed $1500  Carol/Tim Motion Passed.
 

The meeting was adjourned Carol/Tim at 9:00
